
 

 

Howe Ranch Open Farm Day Pass Policy 
 

Unable to Attend?  
We’re excited to welcome you to our Winter Wonderland Open Farm Day! Please note that due to the 
extensive planning, programming, staffing, and on-site catering involved in this event, tickets are non-
refundable. 

If you’re unable to attend for any reason, we’re happy to offer you the flexibility to use your tickets for a 
future Open Farm Day event. 

 Next scheduled Open Farm Day: Our Christmas Eve with Mini Moos experience at 
Howe Ranch. Check our website for details! 

We’re committed to ensuring you have the opportunity to enjoy the unique and magical experiences we 
offer. If you’d like to reschedule, please contact us in advance so we can make the necessary 
arrangements. 

Thank you for your understanding and support—we look forward to celebrating with you at Howe Ranch! 

Transferring your Passes 
If you choose to transfer your passes to other guests, the arriving guests must present the original 
(forwarded) receipt of payment upon arrival for entry. 

 


